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Chair and Members of the Senate Committee on Energy and Environment, 

 

For decades I have been convinced that Climate Change along with the closely 

related depletion of the earth's resources are by far our greatest challenges. If we do 

not have a livable planet with the resources that sustain us our children will not be 

able to sustain human civilization on earth. Those of us who have carefully monitored 

our actions/use of fossil energy to combat climate change for decades realize that we 

cannot make enough of a difference to save our planet. In the face of corporate 

emissions (careless use of fossil energy) we are but a drop in the bucket.  Though 

decades too late SB 1187 is now more important than ever and I urge you, in the 

name of my grandchildren and yours, to get it to the floor of the Senate and passed 

as quickly as possible. This may be the single most important bill in this legislative 

session. 

 

Thank you for your important work. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Deumling  


